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Subject:   Fatal Vehicle Incident    
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, has concluded the 
investigation into the death of five year old Andy V. Truong from Oshkosh. 
 
The investigation showed that Andy Truong was playing in a driveway in the 300 block of Foster St. with several 
other children on Friday, April 11, 2014 at about 5:55pm.  A 31 year-old male from Oshkosh went to move a vehicle 
into the driveway and unintentionally drove over the five year old.  Neighbors aided the five-year old until the 
Oshkosh Police and Fire Departments arrived.   
 
Andy was transported to Mercy Medical Center by Oshkosh Fire where he was pronounced deceased.   
 
The 31 year-old male submitted to a blood test at Aurora Hospital.  Toxicology reports will not be available for a 
period of time; although at this time alcohol and drugs are not considered to be a factor.     
 
As is protocol in matters such as this, the incident is being reviewed by the Winnebago County District Attorney’s 
Office.   
 
Further information will be released when it becomes available.   


